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21st April 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I hope that your families enjoyed the Easter Break and had time for a well-
earned rest. It is lovely to have the children back in school and we are looking 
forward to this term.  
 
May Holidays 
A reminder that school will be closed on Monday 3rd of May.  The In -Service 
day has been changed from Tuesday 4th May to Thursday 6th May and 
school will be closed on this day.  
 
 
Glasgow City Mission 
Thank you for the very generous donations for Glasgow City Mission.   Your 
support in this is greatly appreciated. A special thank you to Mrs Gilmour who 
arranges for the delivery of the items. 
 
Personal Items 
We kindly ask that personal items such as toys are kept at home.  We have 
procedures in place for items that we require returned to the school and 
keeping this to a minimum helps us to support the safety of the school 
community. We thank you for your support in this.  
 
Parents’ Evening Telephone Appointments. 
Parent evening appointments have now been arranged and your child should 
have brought a slip home with the appointment day and time.  Calls will be 
made as close to these times as possible. Some of the calls may appear on 
your phone as an unknown number.  If the teacher does not manage to get 
through, we will try again later.  
 
Safe Parking 
Dennistoun Road continues to be very busy during drop off and pick up.  We 
ask that you park your car responsibly avoiding the bus stand and the yellow 
zig zag lines.  In order to keep the children safe, we ask that parents 
come to collect the children from their teachers at the school gate as 
visibility is greatly reduced by the buses and therefore the children are 
unable to see if the road is clear before crossing the road. 
 We thank you for your support in this.  
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Staffing  
Mr Kerr our janitor and Mrs Thompson our catering assistant will begin their 
new posts on Monday.  These popular members of staff will be missed, and 
we wish them well in their future.  
 
As always if you have any questions regarding this newsletter or indeed any 
aspect of your child’s education please do not hesitate to contact the school 
office 
 
 
Your faithfully,  
Michelle Ferguson 
 
Head Teacher  
 
 
 
 
 


